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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Baldragon Academy is delighted to offer a fantastic opportunity, for all young people in S1, 
to participate in a programme of practical and classroom-based learning, delivered by 
specialist coaches from the Scottish Football Association.  
 
The course will run for the entirety of S1 and aims to develop a range of transferable skills 
for learning and life through engagement and participation in activities connected to sport 
and football. There is no cost attached. 
 
Please review the brochure https://tinyurl.com/yy38ta4p and, if you think your child meet 
the criteria and are keen to be involved, click on the link below and submit your details by 
Friday 4th September. 
 
https://www.scottishfa.co.uk/football-development/participation/childrens-youth-
football/cashback-for-communitites/school-of-football-application-form/ 
 
 
This opportunity is likely to be extremely popular and it is important to bear in mind that 
spaces are limited. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr M Montgomery 
Acting Depute Head Teacher  
 
          
 
 
 


